
From: David Curtis  
Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2021 10:43 PM 
To: Rob Epstein <Rob.Epstein@cityofsanrafael.org> 
Subject: Please do not extend the eviction moratorium until September  
  
Mr. Epstein, 
 
Please do not allow the city council to extend the eviction moratorium.   
 
We worked our entire lives to own one single family home in San Rafael. Now someone is living in our 
home for free.   
 
We need this rental income to live. What are we supposed to live on?  
 
We were hanging on until July 1. This is devastating. 
 
This is bankrupting us. This is simply unconstitutional!!! 
 
 
 
David G. Curtis 

  
San Rafael, CA, 94901 
 



From: Linda Haumann  
Sent: Friday, June 18, 2021 11:01 AM 
To: Rachel Kertz <Rachel.Kertz@cityofsanrafael.org> 
Subject: Support for Extension of Eviction Moratorium  
  
Hi Rachel, 
Please relay this message to the rest of the city council: 
We need to support the extension of the eviction moratorium so that the most vulnerable  
members of San Rafael have a chance to get on their feet financially. 
As a leader in MOC, I’ve heard a lot of stories of stress especially from the LatinX community. 
A valued member of our MOC team just lost some of her cleaning business clients who are  
middle class seniors, but who moved away because they can’t afford to live in Marin on a fixed income. 
She is now racing to find new work so that she can afford her rent and back rent to boot. 
 
Many people need more time to become more fiscally sound and so please extend the eviction 
moratorium 
to at least the end of this calendar year. 
 
Thank you. 
Sincerely, 
Linda Haumann 
MOC, Affordable Housing Team Co-Chair 
25 year S.R. resident 
 




